
April 2025

Dear Praying Christians,

We had a great end to last year and a busy beginning to this year. I am often times reminded of Ephesians 6:12,
“For we wrestle not against flesh and blood, but against principalities, against powers, against the rulers of the
darkness of this world, against spiritual wickedness in high places.” As we see people’s lives being changed by the
power of the Gospel and Christians growing in the Lord, Satan is still on the attack trying to stop the work of the
Lord.

Great News at the end of last year, Tracie’s son Brent and grandson Dillon started coming to church on a regular
basis. And Tracie’s other grandson Jonah is coming to church. Pray for Jonah to continue to come to church and
that he will be saved. Please remember Mika in your prayers, she is going through some personal battles. We had
great Thanksgiving and Christmas services to end the year at church. 

We have some new young adults who have started attending the church recently. Isaac started around
Christmas time and started bringing his friend Sadie. Please pray for Sadie’s salvation; she is searching for truth in
her life. Joah invited her friend Emily to church. Emily is a young Christian in the Lord that shows a strong desire
to grow in the Lord. Caleb had the privilege of baptizing Emily and a young man, Damien,  in March.  It is so great
to see young people following Jesus with their lives. Pray that God will bring more young people to our church
who have a desire to follow the Lord. 

In February, we lost one of our dear church members, Yvonne Preston, to liver cancer. As a Pastor, it is bittersweet
to see a close friend in the Lord pass away. On the one hand, you are glad to see them not suffering anymore, but
on the other hand, it leaves a void in our church and in the hearts of many people. Pray for Yvonne’s special needs
son, Brian, that a couple in our church will be able to permanently adopt him. Also,  pray for Yvonne’s daughter,
Bridgett, that through all this, she would receive Jesus as her Savior. 

We are looking forward to seeing what God has in store for us this year. God has brought Don and Peggy
Stackpole to our church. Don is getting ready to help out with the men’s Bible study starting at the first of May.
And Peggy is looking to get involved in some of the ministries of our church. We had a great Seder meal
presentation in March done by Roland Mills where many people learned a lot.  We  also had a couple visit during
this special service. 

Please keep our young church in your prayers. In the areas of giving financially to the Lord and in personal growth
in their walk with the Lord. Let us all remember Titus 2:13, “Looking for that blessed hope, and the glorious
appearing of the great God and our Savior Jesus Christ.”

In His Service,

Caleb & Joy Worley

" W H E R E  T H E R E  I S  N O  V I S I O N ,  T H E  P E O P L E  P E R I S H "  |  P R O V E R B S  2 9 : 1 8

Mission Board
P.O. Box 519

Braselton, GA 30517
www.mwbm.org

Sending Church
New Hope Baptist Church

704.633.2107
www.awordofhope.com

4039 Lilac Dr.
Las Cruces, NM 88005

704.754.6326
calebworley0602@gmail.org

The Worleys Church Planters in New Mexico


